Dear Nirmal,


Herewith is a set of pictures from a blind school in Berhampur, Orissa, which should warm the hearts of everyone in Asha-Arizona


The contribution from Asha-Arizona has been fully utilized, and I shall have the utilization certificate sent to you shortly. Incidentally, we had to pay Rs 21000/- in excess of  what we received from Asha-Arizona, towards  courier charges for sending the last batch of 500 UKBs to Blind Schools. Do you think it will be possible to reimburse us with this amount as it is a substantial chunk on the slender resources of Vidya Vrikshah. Such help will be most welcome.

Yours sincerely,

N.Krishnaswamy

Dated : 14-09-2005

To,
Nirmal Govind, 

NIB Project Champion (AZ Chapter)

Asha For Education (Arizona Chapter : http://www.ashanet.org/arizona)

(RE : NIB Project)

#17, Student Dewvelopment Office, Box 873001,

ASU, Tempe, AZ 85287-3001, USA.

RED CROSS SCHOOL FOR THE BLIND

BERHAMPUR, ORISSA

FUNCTION 0N 03-08-2005 FOR DISTRIBUTION OF THE

UNIVERSAL BRAILLE KIT GIFTED BY ASHA – ARIZONA, USA
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